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*The Tripartite Joint Secretariat on Antimicrobial Resistance consolidates cooperation between the Food and Agriculture 

Organization of the United Nations (FAO), World Organisation for Animal Health (OIE) and World Health Organization (WHO) 
and leads and coordinates the global response to antimicrobial resistance in close collaboration with the United Nations 
system and other organizations.  

The Tripartite Joint Secretariat on Antimicrobial Resistance* invites you to join… 
 

No time to wait:  
Update on progress and next steps on the implementation of the recommendations by 

the Interagency Coordination Group on Antimicrobial Resistance (IACG) 
A discussion with civil society organizations 

 
When: Thursday 14 November 2019, from 15.00 to 17.00 CET 

Where: Salle C, World Health Organization and WebEx 
RSVP if you are attending in person: to amr-tjs@who.int by 8 November 2019 

In April 2019, the IACG handed over its report to the Secretary-General of the United Nations. The report included 

recommendations in five areas: A) Accelerate progress in countries, B) Innovate to secure the future,  

C) Collaborate for more effective action, D) Invest for a sustainable response and E) Strengthen accountability and 

global governance.  In the June 2019 report, Follow-up to the political declaration of the high-level meeting of the 

General Assembly on antimicrobial resistance, the Secretary-General invited the Tripartite Organizations (FAO, 

OIE and WHO) to work with Member States and a range of partners and stakeholders, including civil society and 

the private sector, to collaborate to implement the recommendations of the IACG.  

 

Among other efforts to take forward these important recommendations, the Tripartite Organizations have 

sketched out proposed next steps of establishing IACG-recommended governance structures, in consultation with 

the Secretary-General’s office.  Please join us for a discussion of these recommended structures, with a focus on 

obtaining feedback that ensure that global governance structure on antimicrobial resistance attract widespread 

support and are aligned with the expectations of stakeholders.  This discussion will cover a range of issues, 

including specific feedback on the proposed Terms of Reference for the One Health Global Leaders Group on 

Antimicrobial Resistance. 

 

We look forward to your participation in the event. 
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